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Good morning.   
We’ll be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements. 
 
Here are your announcements: 
 
Grade 6/7 drop-in badminton is today at lunch.  First 30 in the gym after the eating bell get to 
play. 
 
We would like to wish all students who were observing Ramadan a Happy Eid! Eid is the 
celebration that marks the end of Ramadan and the end of the holy fasting month.   Enjoy your 
celebrations with family and friends. Happy Eid! 
 
Hillcrest would like to welcome Ms. Mann back to the role of Youth Worker! We are happy to 
have her back at our school for the remainder of the school year! 
 
Red Team Teachers are on supervision at Nutrition Break this week! Please make sure you are 
out at the bell and are wearing you vest.  Thank you! 


